
The Last Supper
(La Última Cena)
Vicente Juan Masip

1555–1562

Fr. Rick Nakvasil

MASS TIMES

ADORATION

CONFESSION

OFFICE HOURS

Dcn. Kelvin Brath
Dcn. Kevin Leiner

Dcn. Jeff Nepple

4950 South Logan Street
Englewood, CO  80113

303.789.0007
allsoulscatholic.org/church

PASTOR

SUNDAY
7:30am, 9:00am & 11:00am
SATURDAY (ANTICIPATORY)

4:00pm & 5:00pm 
DAILY MASS

Weekdays: 12:00pm
Saturday: 7:30am

First Friday: 8:00am

Weekdays: 11:00am–12:00pm
Thursday: 7:00–8:00pm

First Fridays: 7:30–8:00am

Thursday: 7:00–8:00pm
Saturday: 8:30–10:00am

or By Appointment

Weekdays: 8:00am–12:00pm
& 1:00–4:00pm

(Delayed Opening on Select Tuesdays)

DEACONS



SUNDAY, JUNE 22
Reception for Deacon Jeff Nepple

12:00pm • School Cafeteria
Baptism Preparation Class

12:30–2:00pm • School Library

MONDAY, JUNE 23
Summer Scripture Series: Exodus

10:00–11:30am • School Library

TUESDAY, JUNE 24
Flame of Love Prayer Cenacle
10:00am–12:00pm • Jaeger Hall

St. Vincent de Paul Society
Conference Meeting

7:00–8:00pm • Conference Room

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 25
Women’s Sunday Readings Study
10:00–11:30am • Conference Room

Summer Scripture Series:
Numbers & Deuteronomy

6:00–7:30pm • School Library
Perpetual Help Novena

6:00–7:00pm • Jaeger Hall
Knights of Columbus Meeting

7:30–9:00pm • Holy Family Center

SATURDAY, JUNE 28
Mary’s Cenacle Prayer Group

8:00–9:00am • Conference Room

PARISH INFORMATION

ALL SOULS IS

A FAMILY
THE FATHER

RESCUES
HEALS
TRANSFORMS

& SENDS

Madeline Kerby • Sharon Cranston
Mason Humberstone

Leigh Walton • Cindy Summers
Sheila Cummins • Danny Sheehan

Mike Heidrick • Roger Schreiner
John Conolly • Suzanne & Nick Ross

Amy Banovich • Mary Rita Hagan
 Dave Sears • Lila Engelbert

Gina Shain • Donald Plomondon
Tyler Zoutte • Rochelle Giacomozzi

Olivia Francescon • Linda Manoogian
Kathy Laughlin • Randy Salyers 

Patricia Upwood • Dan & Noreen Prizner
Gary Hebrink • Mick Murnyack 

 

†Janese Lutgen • †Bernadette Bongato
†Carol Serrano • †Barb Feaster

†Dcn. Marty Wager • †Virginia Slater
†Al Henry Burlage • †Kathryn Burlage

As we approach the conclusion of
our fiscal year at the end of June, we
invite all parishioners to continue
supporting our mission through
generous contributions to the
offertory collections. Your gifts help
sustain the vital ministries, outreach
programs, and parish upkeep.
Every offering, no matter the size, is
a reflection of gratitude and faith,
and it directly impacts the spiritual
and practical life of our parish.
Thank you for your continued
generosity and commitment to the
All Souls Family!
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MASS INTENTIONS
FOR THIS WEEK

PLEASE KEEP THE FOLLOWING
IN YOUR PRAYERS

THE WEEK AHEADOFFICE STAFF

SACRAMENT INFO

STEWARDSHIP

BAPTISM
Please contact Lindsey Hanna at
720.833.2702 or by email at
lhanna@allsoulscatholic.org.
Must attend Baptism Preparation
Class (Third Sunday of the Month
unless otherwise noted).

MARRIAGE/ANNULMENTS
Please contact Deacon Kevin
Leiner at 720.833.2708 or by email
at kleiner@allsoulscatholic.org.

SACRAMENTAL EMERGENCIES &
ANOINTING OF THE SICK

Please call the Parish Office at
303.789.0007 or 720.593.8902
when outside of business hours.

FUNERAL ARRANGEMENTS
Please contact Lindsey Hanna at
720.833.2702 or by email at
lhanna@allsoulscatholic.org or
call 720.593.8902 when outside of
business hours.

SATURDAY, JUNE 21
4:00pm • †Sylvia Harris &

†Pauline Wildridge
5:30pm • †Patti Muldoon Weiner &

†Mel Weiner

SUNDAY, JUNE 22
7:30am • †Mark Evevard

9:00am • The Parishioners of All Souls
11:00am • Stephen & Susan Struna

MONDAY, JUNE 23
12:00pm • †John Benedict Paul

TUESDAY, JUNE 24
12:00pm • Lydia Hanna

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 25
12:00pm • Katelyn Robinson

THURSDAY, JUNE 26
12:00pm • †Deacon Marty Wager

FRIDAY, JUNE 27
12:00pm • †Sam Seiller

SATURDAY, JUNE 28
7:30am • Marilyn Campen

$68,634
May 2024

$55,341
May 2025

July 1, 2024–
May 31, 2025

July 1, 2023–
May 31, 2024

$915,948 $810,894

MONTHLY RECAP

FISCAL YEAR TOTAL

GIVE TO ALL SOULS
TODAY!
SCAN THE QR CODE

MAY THE SOULS OF ALL THE
FAITHFUL DEPARTED, 

THROUGH THE MERCY OF GOD,
REST IN PEACE. AMEN



MINISTRIES & OUTREACH

FAITH FORMATION

ALL EVENTS ARE SUBJECT TO CHANGE REGARDING
THEIR SCHEDULED DATES, TIMES, AND LOCATIONS.

FOR HELP WITH EVENT REGISTRATION, 
PLEASE CONTACT THE PARISH OFFICE AT 303.789.0007.

UPCOMING EVENTS ANNOUNCEMENTS

We invite you to participate in our Summer Scripture
Series, where we'll help you view Sacred Scripture as a
cohesive whole. Discover the various books of the Bible
and explore how God reveals Himself through the text.
Join us in the School Library on either Monday mornings
from 10:00–11:30am or Wednesday evenings from
6:00–7:30pm. The series runs through late August, and
while attending the entire series is most beneficial, you
are welcome to join us for as many sessions as you like! If
you would like to learn more, please contact Lindsey
Hanna at 720.833.2702 or at lhanna@allsoulscatholic.org.

Summer Scripture Series

Due to construction work taking place in the RE Classroom,
all confession times will be held in the Priests’ Sacristy for
the next couple of months (NOTE: this is a correction from
last week, as the time frame will be longer than previously
expected). When arriving for confession, please make sure
to follow the signs that will point the way to the sacristy.

Location Update for Confession Times

We are happy to announce that the main doors to Jaeger
Hall have now reopened! Parishioners can now use these
doors to access any Mass or adoration service being held in
Jaeger Hall, and these doors will also act as the main
entrance during scheduled confession times. Parishioners
no longer need to go through the Parish Office during
adoration and Mass on the weekdays.

Jaeger Hall Doors Now Open!

Due to a recent overabundance of pre-loved items being
dropped off at All Souls, the parish WILL NOT be accepting
any books, clothing, electronics, furniture, home goods,
religious items, etc., from now until April 2026. If you need
assistance in finding local Catholic resources that are
currently accepting these items, please contact the Parish
Office for further support.

Notice Regarding Item Drop-offs!

Are you eager to fully embrace the beauty that is the
Catholic Church? Whether you are new to the faith and
looking to deepen your understanding, ready to commit
and receive all the sacraments, or already Catholic but
need to be confirmed, we warmly invite you to join us in
OCIA: The Order of Christian Initiation for Adults!

Become Catholic!

To learn more about the OCIA process, please
scan the QR code to visit the OCIA page on our
website or reach out to Lindsey Hanna at
720.833.2702 or lhanna@allsoulscatholic.org. 

In observance of Independence Day on Friday July 4:
There will be NO First Friday Adoration at 7:30am or
First Friday Mass at 8:00am. However, we will still
have Adoration at 11:00am and Daily Mass at 12:00pm. 
The Parish Office will be closed all day. Normal office
hours will resume on Monday, July 7

Independence Day Schedule
FRIDAY, JULY 4

We will be hosting a special meeting to brainstorm ideas for
community events at All Souls for the upcoming year. The
meeting will be held on Monday, July 14, from 5:00–
6:30pm in the School Library. All parishioners are
welcome to attend!
This is a chance for us to collaborate together about what
community building and events could look like at All Souls.
Whether you love planning, want to help out on the day of
an event, have creative ideas to share, or simply want to
offer feedback—we’d love to have you there!

Community Events Planning Meeting
MONDAY, JULY 14

If you are not able to attend this meeting but
would like to be actively involved in the
planning and/or helping with events, please
complete the interest form by scanning the QR
code to the right.

Classes begin in September and will be held
two Sundays a month. Please scan the QR
code to the right for information regarding RE
tuition costs and registration forms. To learn
more, please contact Lindsey Hanna at
720.833.2702 or lhanna@allsoulscatholic.org.

Registration for Religious Education for the 2025–2026
school year is now open! Classes are offered for students in
preschool through grade 5 who do not attend All Souls
Catholic School or another Catholic school in the area. We
will continue to use the Word of Life curriculum that
involves both parents & children, and challenges students
to know God in a deeper way.

RE Registration Now Open!

Make a difference in the lives of others at the next All Souls
Blood Drive, scheduled for Saturday, July 12 from
10:30am–2:15pm in the School Cafeteria. Donors will
need to park in the north lot and enter through the west
door near the library, then follow signs to the cafeteria. 

Upcoming Blood Drive
SATURDAY, JULY 12

As of now, only six donation slots remain. Scan
the QR code to the right to register. Donors
cannot have given blood elsewhere at least
eight (8) weeks prior to July 12. For more
information, please contact Bill Wagener at
303.517.8764 or at wswagener@gmail.com.

St. Vincent De Paul Donation Box
We would like to let everyone know the “Poor Box” to
collect donations for the St. Vincent de Paul Society has
been moved to a new location. You can now find the box
located right outside of the front door to the Parish
Office. Thank you for your continuous support of the All
Souls conference of the St. Vincent de Paul Society and
their mission of helping those in need!

mailto:lhanna@allsoulscatholic.org


WELCOME DEACON JEFF NEPPLE!

TOTUS TUUS

FATHERS’ CHALLENGE WEEKEND

UPCOMING COMMUNITY EVENTS

All Souls will once again be hosting Totus Tuus the week of July 20–25. Totus Tuus is a Catholic youth program run by four
college missionaries focused on sharing the Gospel and promoting the Catholic faith. It offers two age-specific programs:

Daytime: For children entering grades 1–6, this program runs Monday–Friday from 9:00am–2:00pm. There’s a limit
of 80 participants and a $60 registration fee per participant.
Evening: For those entering grades 7–12, this free program runs Sunday–Thursday from 7:00–9:00pm.

The registration deadline for Totus Tuus is quickly approaching! Please register by next Thursday, July
3 by scanning the QR code to the right. For any questions about Totus Tuus or interest in providing housing
or meals for missionary team members during the week, please contact Lindsey Hanna at 720.833.2702 or
lhanna@allsoulscatholic.org. Register now to inspire youth through encounters with Jesus this summer!

Are you ready to commit? Although the Challenge Weekend isn’t until October, now is the time to prepare
and get registered! Scan the QR code to learn about the Challenge and register. Take advantage of the
early registration price of $225 if you register by September 8. After that, the price goes up to $250. Cost
covers lodging, meals and all Challenge Weekend materials. Financial aid is available to those who may need
it. To learn more about the Fathers’ Challenge Weekend, please contact Steve Paul at. at 720.490.5684 or by
email at SIX68Consulting@gmail.com.

FOLLOW US!
FACEBOOK: ALL SOULS CATHOLIC PARISH
INSTAGRAM: @ALLSOULSCO

STAY CONNECTED!
Sign up for Flocknote to receive important announcements & updates
from All Souls Catholic Pariswh. Scan the QR Code to subcribe.

On behalf of Fr. Rick, Deacon Kelvin and Deacon Kevin, All Souls is excited to welcome Jeff
Nepple as our newest Deacon!
Born and raised in Iowa, Deacon Jeff grew up in a small town along the Mississippi River where he was
nurtured in a strong Catholic family. Meeting his wife, Julie, while they were in high school, they have
been together ever since and are proud parents to three wonderful children: Cecilia, Cody and Luke.
With a degree in Mechanical Engineering from Iowa State University and an MBA from the University of
Iowa, Jeff’s career has taken him and his family from Iowa to Evergreen, Colorado, then to California
and eventually returning to Colorado, currently residing in Littleton. He is currently managing a
commercial lighting factory in Aurora.

During his time in California, Deacon Jeff began his journey in spiritual direction and started attending weekly adoration,
while he and his family participated in pro-life ministries. Upon moving back to Colorado, he and his family have been
parishioners at St. Mary Catholic Parish in Littleton for the past nine years, where he and his wife have held active roles as
lectors, Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion and volunteer coaches. Continuing his spiritual dedication, he began
diaconate formation in 2021. After completing his studies this past spring, Deacon Jeff was ordained this past weekend on
June 14, and All Souls is his first diaconate assignment.
Deacon Jeff is thrilled to be a part of the All Souls Family. He will be celebrating his first Mass with us at 11:00am
this Sunday, and following the Mass we will have a special reception in the School Cafeteria to welcome him and
his family into the All Souls community!

Fathers of All Souls: Please join us the weekend of October 24–26 at Mother Cabrini Shrine for our inaugural Fathers'
Challenge Weekend! This "challenge" is designed for men seeking encouragement to enhance their spiritual lives, both for
themselves and those they guide.
Come along with 20–24 dads eager to strengthen their faith together through engaging talks, activities, and reflections led
by fellow fathers, aimed at improving both faith leadership and parenting skills. This is a chance to reflect, deepen your
relationship with God, and embrace the challenge to grow in the most important role of your life!

Dare2Dialogue: A Monthly Forum for Deep Discussion on Serious Issues
This Thursday, June 26 from 7:00–9:00pm at the St. John Institute, 4775 S. Pearl St. in Englewood.
The topic for the evening will be Artificial Intelligence (AI), Does God Approve? 
The evening will feature discussion with guest panelists, a Q + A session, and will conclude with a time for
fellowship with light food and refreshments.
There is a $10 cover charge per person.

TO LEARN MORE AND REGISTER FOR THE EVENT LISTED ABOVE, AS WELL AS A FULL LIST OF UPCOMING COMMUNITY EVENTS, PLEASE
SCAN THE QR CODE TO THE RIGHT, OR VISIT THE COMMUNITY EVENTS PAGE AT ALLSOULSCATHOLIC.ORG/CHURCH.


